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                                                                                                                                                       3rd October 2023 

To: All Addressees   
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

INVITATION TO ATTEND GIRLS FOR THE FUTURE FOUNDATIONS  
1st RURAL URBAN GIRLS SUMMIT  2023 

We bring you warm greetings from Girls For The Future Foundation. 

Girls For The Future Foundation is a young women led foundation that was established in October 2013. 

It focuses on the nurturing and wellbeing of young women and girls through empowerment, mentor-ship, 

guidance and educational support. We strive to build positive character, confidence and self-esteem in 

young ladies in order to mold them to become active participants in the change they wish to see. 

Since inception, we have been offering programmes and services to young ladies in The Gambia through 
our annual Girls Mentorship Programme, Mother Daughter events, Health and Livelihood 
Empowerment Initiative, seeking financial support to further the education of some of our 
underprivileged girls and also seek job placements and volunteering opportunities for them.  
 
As we continue our journey of positively impacting the lives of young women and girls, we will be hosting 
a Rural Urban Girls Summit 2023 under the theme “Bridging The Gap For Tomorrow’s Women”. We 
intend to bring together 35 young girls across the 6 regions of The Gambia to dialogue on how this gap 
can be bridged. We will also be celebrating 10 years of our existence in The Gambia.  
 
In view of the above, Girls For The Future Foundation has the pleasure to invite you to the official opening 
ceremony of our 1st  Rural Urban Girl Summit.  
 
Date : 20th October 2023 
Time: 10:00am – 12:30pm 
Venue: Metzy Residence Hotel  
Kindly confirm your availability via email girlsforthefuture.gftf@gmail.com or via phone 3479017 / 
3671001. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you.  
 
Together with you, we will own the process of empowering young women and girls of our country The 
Gambia. 
With Kind Regards, 

 

Priscilla H.D Dunn 
Founder /President  
Girls For The Future Foundation 

mailto:girlsforthefuture.gftf@gmail.com

